
October 8, 2012 
Hello All, 
 
From the kingdom of MOW, here is the exciting news for last 2 weeks. We had a busy time getting 
ready for the 150th UP celebration. The fire truck was enjoyed by just about every kid at the 
celebration, and there were people everywhere. 
 
Last Saturday we worked cleaning and lubricating the dual gauge switch in front of the Silver Palace. 
It actually throws well for not moving in 7 or 8 years. And last week our old green machine was 
brought back to life by Gene and Cliff. Gene is now on vacation. Many thanks to him as the old green 
forklift is our most important machine. Also if you have not heard Sandy has moved to Oregon. Hope 
he comes back for a visit every so often! 
 
See you out on the line, 
Chris and Alan 
 

      

     


